
 

4th September 2024 

 

Dear Year 3 Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 3 children are studying The Stone Age as their history topic during the first half term in 

September. A Stone Age Workshop will visit Meon Junior School on the 30th September and 

the children will be able to take part in hands on interactive experiences linked to our Stone 

Age history unit. They will explore the Stone Age and take part in activities such as cave 

painting, making Stone Age tools and hunting – Stone Age style! 

 

The cost of the workshop is £621.50. We are therefore asking for a voluntary contribution of 

£7 per child, which can be made via Parentmail from the end of the week, or by cash or 

card in the school office. This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to enhance their 

learning and hook them into our new topic. 

 

To make the payment via Parentmail, you will first need to activate your Parentmail account 

(the registration and account details will be sent to you during the first week of September). If 

you need another registration sent, please contact the school office. Once you have 

completed registration via the link you will then be able to make the payment. To make the 

payment go to ’Payments’, and ‘Shop’ to find the trip, and use a debit card to make the 

payment. 

 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

The Year 3 Team. 

Meon Junior School 

 

 

 

 
 
 


